
Town of Exeter 

Regular Board Meeting 

Monday, November 9, 2015; 7:30 PM 

  

Chairman Fahey called the meeting to order. 

All board members were present as was the Clerk and Betty Grotophost 

Chair Fahey noted the meeting had been properly posted. 

  

Minutes: October 2015, MOTION (RZ/MG), all in favor.  

Treasurer report: October ending balance was $258,635.45, MOTION (MG/RZ), all in favor.  

Announcements: Clerk Christen noted that Assessor Galhouse had provided information regarding Exeter’s 

valuation.  He will attend the December meeting to discuss it.  The clerk and treasurer will attend the County 
Treasurer training. 

Chair Fahey stated that he had been appointed to the TRIP Committee at the County.  He noted that Exeter had 
been rewarded $25,800 for two years to be used on road improvement work.  

Citizen input:   Betty stated that 275 people attended an informational meeting on CAFO in Green County.  

Committee report:  Supervisor Gundlach Mark reported on the Recycling Center, 350-400 stickers have been 

handed out. Craig and Matt are handing out stickers.  Chair Fahey noted that if we are in need of burn barrels for 
people to let him know as he can source them through Cates Machine and Welding.  

Unfinished Business: Non-use of Liquor License- Chair Fahey asked that the Clerk contact the WTA for a 

template of the ordinance.  

New Business:  Budget Hearing- set for Tuesday, December 1 at 7 pm.  

Bills: MOTION (MG/RZ), all in favor, approved.  

Adjourn:  MOTION (RZ/MG), 7:50 PM 

  

Respectfully submitted,  

Candee J, Christen, Clerk 

 


